COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

DIVISION OF CONSOLIDATED LABORATODRY SERVICES
1 North 14th Street  Richmond, Va. 23219

March 8, 1979

Dr. Paul B. Ferrara

Bureau of Product Regulatiomns
1 North 14th Street

Richmond, Virginia 23219

Dear Dr. Ferrara:

I hereby submit my resignation effective at 5:30 pP.m. on
March 15, 1979. '

I have accepted a position with the L. D. Caulk Co.
My association with the Division of Consolidated Laboratory Services
has proven very educational in many ways, and I fully intend to put these

well learned lessons to good use.

I shall miss the many friends I have made here and I sincerely hope
that these friendships will continue for many years to come.

I wish the best for those who remain behind me. T hope that they
will be treated with the respect and fairness that they deserve. The
openness and honesty which you have éstablished in the Bureau will surely
be appreciated by all those who continue to work here.

I truly appreciate the many kindnesses extended to me by you and all
those I have been associated with in the Bureau.

Sincerely,
/&%'Mu X Aesraa s

Regina K. Demas



